
Karen, 
We had the labor lined up to complete this last week, however we have run into supply issues through 
Sherwin Williams procuring the approved product.  We searched throughout Florida and up into Georgia 
and have not found any stores with the product on hand. We are continuing to search Sherwin Williams 
outlets to ship the product in so that we are able to complete the work this week.   
 
I will provide another update to you tomorrow afternoon.   
 
 

Sincerely, 

Michael Schorr, CHMM   
Director, Governmental and Regulatory Affairs  
T: 678-544-2915| MSchorr@universalenviro.com 
http://www.universalenvironmentalservices.com 
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